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The Bishop of Dudley, Graham Usher, has described a risk report by the World Economic Forum as 'significant’, warning that those in the

world's most deprived areas will be affected most severely by Climate Change.
Bishop Graham said: “It is significant that the threats posed by climate change have been recognised by the world’s top economic experts.

“While this report serves to strengthen calls for urgent action to protect and sustain God's creation, it also highlights the peril of inactivity and

delay, which particularly places the economically poorest people in our world at risk of devastating consequences.”

Bishop Graham Usher is a member of the Church of England's Environmental Working Group.

Source URL: https.//www.churchofengland.org/media/press-releases/bishop-responds-climate-concerns-raised-world-economic-forum

Page 1


https://www.weforum.org/reports/the-global-risks-report-2019
http://www.churchcare.co.uk/shrinking-the-footprint/about-shrinking-the-footprint/who-is-involved

